
 

 

       

 

 

INVITATION LETTER 

 

We are pleased to invite Professor Ljubisa Bojic, from the University of Belgrade (Serbia), to 

do a Staff Teaching mobility at the University of Beira Interior, from June 17th until June 21st, 

2024. 

Considering his area of specialization, as well as the collaborative work that has been carried 

out between colleagues in the scope of the Cost Action OPINION 

(https://www.cost.eu/actions/CA21129/), I believe that this mobility will have a significant 

impact on institutional cooperation between the two institutions and our students. 

During the stay, Professor Ljubisa Bojic will be welcome to deliver lectures to the 

Bachelor/Master Students in Political Science and will have a series of meetings and visits to 

the Communication, Philosophy and Politics Department. At the same time, he will be taking 

part as a lecturer in the "Communication and Power" intensive course at UBI, which brings 

together several students from partner universities. 

We look forward to welcoming you and trust that both institutions will benefit substantially 

from your time at our University. 

Covilhã and UBI, 25/01/2024 

 

The Erasmus Coordinator and Course Director 
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